
 
 

 

Congratulations and thank you to all of the First Presbyterian 
Church members and friends, who have volunteered for Second 
Harvest Food Bank days of service! July completes one year that 
First Presbyterian volunteers have joined together on the third 
Wednesday of each month to sort food supplies and pack 
bags/boxes for distribution to the approximately 45,000 people in 
Northeast Tennessee who are in need of food. In this day and 
time, that is an extraordinary number of people who depend upon 
Second Harvest and its partners for regular food delivery. Over 
these past twelve months, 35 individuals have represented FPC 
in this meaningful Outreach program. It is a great milestone of 
which we can all be proud. We will meet once again at Second 
Harvest Food Bank on July 19, 2023 to glorify God with our time 
and talents by continuing to serve him in this process of getting 
food to those in need. If you would like to join us in this effort, 
please call or text Bob Stoots at 423–782–6280.  


